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Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to encourage your support for SB 212.  For far too long, unelected public health officials 
have gone unchecked in their edicts without any healthy and civil debate.  This has become more 
evident than ever during the age of COVID-19.  The rights of the people have been infringed upon and 
will continue to be infringed upon if you choose not to act.  Parents should have the final say in matters 
of health as it pertains to their children, not some other entity.  Businesses, schools and other 
establishments shall not infringe upon the rights of the healthy and for those who believe in medical 
freedom.   
 
We live in an age of misinformation and censorship.  Watch any pharmaceutical commercial and you will 
see a litany of potential side effects.  Not so with any vaccine.  Any side effects or physical harm are 
buried in the Vaccine Adverse Events Reporting System (VAERS), left out of the media and ignored.  One 
would have to mine through VAERS to assess the risk for themselves.  The environment that has been 
created has led to a culture of uninformed citizens with limited knowledge of any potential risk or side 
effects.  Our culture has gone unchecked long enough.  I urge your support of SB 212. 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Grant Campbell 


